
 

 

To all our subscribers and members, thank you for your 

support throughout the year.  

From: The directors and staff of The Edge 

Benefits of Upgrading your Internet system. 

If you are having any problems that you know usually aren’t 

supposed to be there, it might be time to upgrade systems 

or radios. 

 There will be increased reliability with an upgraded 

system. NO more connection issues 

 Upgrading will give a more secure Network and 

protect connections on various devices. 

 Even when connecting a lot of devices to your 

upgraded system, the performance will still be 

good. 

 Network performance will be improved!  

 

  

 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways. 
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 
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